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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 Portland Water District, Portland, Maine 
Chute Road Water Main Project 

General Notice 

 Portland Water District (Owner) is requesting Bids for the construction of the following Project: 

Chute Road Water Main Project 

Sealed Bids for the construction of the Project will be received at the  Portland Water District  at 225 
Douglass St. Portland, ME 04102 until Thursday, April 24 at 3:00pm local time. At that time the Bids 
received will be  publicly opened and read.  

Bids may be hand delivered to the Purchasing Agent, Wesley Gilbert, weekdays during normal business 
hours within one (1) week of the scheduled Bid opening. Please contact Wesley at least one (1) business 
day in advance of drop-off at 207-774-5961 Ext. 1007. 

The Project includes the following Work: 

Installation of approximately 13,500 linear feet of 16” ductile iron water main and appurtenances.  

Obtaining the Bidding Documents 

Electronic copies of contract documents may be obtained upon request, contact Wesley Gilbert, 
Purchasing Agent, 207-774-5961 ext.1007, wgilbert@pwd.org to obtain information regarding access to 
the files. (Paper copies are not available.) 

Pre-bid Conference 

A mandatory pre-bid conference for the Project will be held on Thursday April 10 at 2:00 pm at Portland 
Water District’s Nixon Room,  225 Douglass St, Portland Maine.  

 

Instructions to Bidders. 

For all further requirements regarding bid submittal, qualifications, procedures, and contract award, 
refer to the Instructions to Bidders that are included in the Bidding Documents. 

This Advertisement is issued by: 

Owner:  Portland Water District 
By:  Wesley Gilbert 
Title:  Purchasing Agent 
Date: March 26, 2025 


